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ENTRANCE The Lord is the strength of his people, a saving refuge for the one he has anointed. Save your people, Lord, 

and bless your heritage, and govern them for ever. 

RESPONSE Give thanks to the Lord, his love is everlasting. 

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION 

 

 

COMMUNION The eyes of all look to you, Lord, and you give them their food in due season. 

 

 

 

 

 READERS EXTRAORDINARY 

MINISTERS OF HOLY 

COMMUNION 

PIOUS GOODS STALL AUDIO VISUAL 

DATE 19/20 JUN 26/27 JUN 19/20 JUN 26/27 JUN 19/20 JUN 26/27 JUN 19/20 JUN 26/27 JUN 

VIGIL 6PM D Pottier 

J Webster 

F Bugeja 

K Duncan 

J Webster F Bugeja 

 

Y Fenech A Rojo T Kurisunkal R D’Cunha 

8.30AM G Harmour 

M Peebles 

M Burke 

R Burke 

G Harmour M Rolfe K Dzevlan G Rump M Murphy A Tonna 

10.00AM S Hurley 

S Issac 

A Mathews 

K Delmo 

S Hurley A Espititu D Peaker M Matriano A Failla N Lee 

CHOIR 

10.00AM 

 GROUP 

3 

READINGS 

 

OUR LADY’S 

STATUE NO 1 

STATUE NO 2 

  

                      FEAST DAYS THIS WEEK                                                                                         DONATIONS 

                                 PARISH ACCOUNT DETAILS                                                                                         

                                                                                                 

SUNDAY MASS TIMES     WEEKDAY MASS TIMES 

OLHC ROSEMEADOW     OLHC ROSEMEADOW 

 

MASS BOOKINGS STILL REQUIRED VIA PARISH WEBSITE   

www.olhcrosemeadow.org.au 

 
Sat. Vigil: 6.00pm      Tuesday:  6.30pm 

Sunday: 8.30am          Wednesday:  9.00am  

Sunday:           10.00am      Thursday:  9.00am 

VIETNAMESE MASS OLHC     Friday:   8.20am   

Saturday:  4.00pm       1st Saturday of the Month:        10.30am 

 

DEVOTIONS – SUSPENDED except for: - 

  

  1st Friday: Exposition & Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 11am – 12 noon; 

   

CONFESSIONS OLHC CHURCH  

 Saturday:  5.15pm – 5.45pm 

Every 1st Saturday 11am – 12 noon 

 

MARRIAGES by appointment 

BAPTISMS (1st and 3rd Sunday of the month) – by appointment 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMS please visit parish website for dates & enrolment forms in Sacraments Tab 

 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL CONFERENCE Tuesdays & Thursdays from 9.30am - 12.30pm at the Food Hub  

(Ambarvale Squash Courts), 65 Woodhouse Drive Ambarvale. 

 
 
 

PARISH VISION STATEMENT 

Our Lady Help of Christians Parish will strive to be a Christ-centred community, led by the Holy Spirit 

to bear witness to the Gospel message, nourished and strengthened by the Eucharist and the Sacraments. 

Following the model of Mary our Mother, our parish will be a place of welcome and mutual 

encouragement to all who seek to love God and their neighbour, and to manifest this love in their daily 

lives. In this way we will build up the Kingdom of God in our local community. 
  

 PRAYER TO ST. MICHAEL, THE ARCHANGEL 

(Promulgated by Pope Leo XIII) 

St. Michael the Archangel defend us in battle; be our safeguard against the wickedness and snares of the devil. 

May God rebuke him, we humbly pray, and do Thou, O Prince of the Heavenly Host, by the power of God, cast 

into Hell, Satan and all the other evil spirits who prowl through the world, seeking the ruin of souls. Amen. 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Year B 

Monday St Aloysius Gonzaga, religious 

Thursday The Nativity of St John the Baptist Parish (second Collection) 

 

BSB :               066 711 

Acc No:           002395 

Acc Name:      Parish Church 

Reference:      Family Name   

Clergy (first Collection) 

 

BSB :               066 711 

Acc No:           002026 

Acc Name:      Parish Presbytery 

Reference:      Family Name   

19/20 JUNE 

Job 38:1, 8-11 

2 Corinthians 5:14-17 

Mark 4:35-41 

 

26/27 JUNE 

Wisdom 1:13-15,2:23-24 

2 Corinthians 8:7,9,13-15 

Mark 5:21-43 

mailto:rosemeadow@dow.org.au
http://www.olhcrosemeadow.org.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

HAVE YOU CONSIDERED PRIESTHOOD? God's love for us has been revealed: "Love one another as I have loved you. The 

world is in need to see people who are striving to love others with all their hearts. What about you? Please contact the Vocations Team 

at priesthood@dow.org.au 

PLEASE NOTE  The Parish Office will be CLOSED this WEDNESDAY 23 JUNE and THURSDAY 24 JUNE. 

LATIN SCHOLA We welcome the Latin Schola who return today after the Covid hiatus to sing at the 10am Mass this weekend. We 

thank them for helping to inspire and uplift us by the timeless and evocative beauty of the Church’s musical richness. 

THE ALLIANCE OF THE HOLY FAMILY INTERNATIONAL (AHFI) is a global family movement dedicated to promoting 

the sanctity of Marriage and Family life. As part of our global family evangelization mission, we have a statue of Our Lady of Fatima 

with the Child Jesus to visit the family home, pray the Rosary, and invite the family to consecrate themselves to the Hearts of Jesus 

& Mary, and encourage them to live the CARE lifestyle - an acronym that stands for Confession, Adoration, Rosary and Eucharist. 

As the family is the most important cell and foundation of society, it is important to live a healthy prayer & sacramental life to 

strengthen our Catholic faith. We warmly welcome Sr. Rachelle who will be speaking during Masses this weekend to invite us to 

share the grace of this important family ministry. 

PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES New sets of envelopes are now available for the new financial year. Please collect them from 

the foyer as we are not posting them due to the high cost. They are in alphabetical order with surnames written on them. If you wish 

to move from envelopes to direct electronic giving, forms are available there, or contact parish office. PLEASE DESTROY OLD 

ENVELOPES and ONLY USE NEW ENVELOPES that have been allocated to you commencing week ending 4 July 2021. Don’t 

worry if you have a different number; this happens when new envelopes are issued, and we clean up the database. Thank you for your 

financial support of the Parish. 

YOUNG ADULT ALPHA 18 - 30 years of age. We all know someone who might be searching, lost or asking those big 

life questions like, is there more to life than this? If this is you or you know someone like this, join us for Young Adult 

Alpha. All you need to do is register via the QR code provided; it’s free. Running weekly and commencing Tuesday 6th 

July @ 7pm in St Joachim hall, (the old church). Each night we will start with dinner then a video and some great 

discussion. Bring a friend, get to know other young people and discover God’s love for you. Enquiries contact Ryan on 0412 939 705 

BELL RINGING Our group’s intention is to ring for Mass and the occasional Wedding or special event. We meet for practice on 

Mondays, 4:00 - 6:00 pm.  Please join us to learn an ancient skill and enhance the life of the Church. Just turn up or contact Brian 

Peaker 0402 377 131 

CAMPBELLTOWN CATHOLIC CLUB 56th Communion Mass & Luncheon, Sunday 1st August 2021. 10.00am Mass will be 

concelebrated by Bishop Brian Mascord DD and Fr Christopher Sarkis PP at Our Lady Help of Christians Catholic Church, 80 

Demetrius Road, Rosemeadow. Followed by lunch at THE CUBE, Campbelltown Catholic Club at 12noon. Tickets $25 on sale 

Monday 28 June 2021 from Club Reception. Ask to be seated at Rosemeadow Table. 

 

 

 

REQUEST PLEASE May I kindly ask all parishioner’s not to start wiping seats or leaving the church until after the priest has left 

the sanctuary by the side or rear door. It is becoming too distracting now and happening earlier and earlier, sometimes even before 

the final Blessing. Thank you.  

COVID PROTOCOLS AND RELATED MATTERS 

• Gatherings for Religious Services including weddings and funerals is now 1 person per 2 square meter rule without any cap on 

numbers. We can have up to 440 people in our church. Where 1.5 meter social distancing between people cannot be maintained, 

a face mask is recommended. 

• After Mass please use a disinfectant wipe to rub over surfaces you have come in contact with and place them in the bins provided 

as you leave. Please wait until the priest has left the Sanctuary before wiping. Thank you. 

• HOTSPOTS: If you have attended any designated “Covid hotspot” you must immediately self-isolate for 14 days and get tested 

even if you have no symptoms. 

• Since collection plates can no longer be used, please place your offerings for both first and second collections in the marked 

containers in the foyer. Thank you for your ongoing financial support. We are ‘paying our bills’ but it has necessitated very 

careful budgeting and financial oversight. I am very conscious of the financial strain of many people, but I sincerely ask that you 

try, if you are able, to maintain your usual offering as without it we simply could not continue to operate. Again, thank you. 

• I strongly encourage parishioners who currently give by envelope to consider changing to Direct Debit or Credit Card 

contributions to ensure the regular income of the parish continues. Please contact the parish office to arrange this.  

• If you are not yet coming physically to Mass, please drop your Planned Giving Envelope into the secure letter box at the front 

entry to the Parish Office each week. Please don’t forget the first collection for the sustenance of the clergy (as we still have to 

live too!) If using the letter box, place this in a separate envelope marked ‘First Collection”. Thank you. 

• If you are not in the Parish Financial System and would like to join to support the Parish, forms are available at the Foyer Notice 

Board, or contact the parish office. Thank you for your support. 

 

DIOCESAN MARRIAGE ANNIVERSARIES MASS  If you are celebrating 25, 40, 50 or 60 years of marriage this year and would 

like an invitation to the Mass celebrated by Bishop Brian Mascord at St John Vianney Co- Cathedral, Fairy Meadow on Sunday, 8 

August 2021 at 2pm, please contact Helen Bennett 4222 2403 or email helen.bennett@dow.org.au   by Friday 2 July. 

FREE TECHNOLOGY TRAINING FOR SENIORS  If you are struggling with your mobile phone, downloading apps, or using a 

QR code, CatholicCare and St Benedict's Catholic College have teamed up to run a Cross + Generational training program between 

students and seniors. There will be 2 groups. The first commencing on Tuesday 13 July and the second commencing on Tuesday 10 

August, each for 4 consecutive weeks. Both will be held at St Benedict's Oran Park from 1pm – 2.30pm. Contact Jane on 0417018152 

CURSILLO Ladies place yourself in the upper room at Pentecost and allow the Holy Spirit to kindle in your heart the fire of His 

love. The Cursillo 3-day weekend relies on the power of the Holy Spirit to revive and renew us. 1st to 4th July at Hartzer Park, Bowral. 

Quoting Jesus, ‘come and see’. As this Cursillo is in school holidays, it's ideal for teachers to grow their own personal Spirituality. 

Call Denise, 0438254139, for details. 

CLINICAL PASTORAL EDUCATION (CPE) Are you interested in growing in knowledge, understanding, and developing skills 

that will enable you to offer effective pastoral and spiritual care? The CPE Foundational Unit will be conducted on two consecutive 

days per month from 13th July 2021 to 30th March 2022. Contact Carmen Karauda at ckarauda@gmail.com or phone 0419 430 676 

for information and application form. Applications close 25th June 2021 

LIVE Local  Attention High School students! LIVE Local is a deanery youth group ran by CYMW in the Macarthur Region, at St 

John the Evangelist Catholic Church Hall, Campbelltown. Every Friday night, from 7pm–9pm during school terms. What to expect? 

Food, live music, games, prayer, and community! We look forward to seeing you there! For more information, visit @live.local.cymw  

on Instagram. 

THE CHOSEN is a new ‘free to view’, television program that creatively presents the life of Christ and his followers. The shows are 

of the highest quality and is receiving acclaim around the world across denominations. Go to https://watch.angelstudios.com/thechosen  

to watch or get the free app for use on your phone / laptop. 

GROUP 2 CHOIR Remember to sing at Our Lord’s Mass, you are twice blessed! More members are required to sing at 10am mass, 

It is only once a month. For further information please contact parish office. 

 

PIOUS GOOD STALL the Pious Goods Stall has reopened.  More volunteers are needed for the Vigil and 10am Masses. You would 

only be required to open the stall before and after Mass for approximately 15 minutes. If you are able to assist in this valuable ministry, 

please contact the parish office. Thank you. 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 

Anniversary: Bill Smedley; Annamma Joseph; Philip Joseph; Elena Sumilang Castro; Rencita Consunji; Vi Munro 
 

Deceased: William Wales; Oreste & Gaetana Meli;  

Baptism: Jaedleen Vincente Bachicha; William Anthony Ingram; Gianna Angela Del Vecchio 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Paul reminds us in the second Reading that Christ died “so that those 

who live might live no longer for themselves.” What we give to and do 

for others, we give to and do for Jesus! 

Many ideas grow better when transplanted into another mind 
than the one where they sprang up. 

SAVE OUR GRAVES  Recently the NSW State Government unilaterally announced that it would be taking over the management and oversight 

of all cemeteries and burials in the state from the Churches who have successfully and sensitively done this for the last 150 YEARS. No 

satisfactory reasons have been given, and all the churches have objected strongly to this, yet the government has simply ignored their unanimous 

advice and intends to now legislate this into law. The result will be an extra layer of costly government bureaucracy that will result in large 

increases to the cost of funerals (up to $9,000.00) as the churches have always operated on a “not-for-profit” basis, however the new government 

bureaucracy will be run on a profit basis. But, even worse, this will now ignore religious sensitivities to burying the dead, which is a liturgical 

ritual and a work of mercy and compassion and faith. Please object to this by signing the online petition at the following link: 

www.saveourgraves.com.au Thank you, Fr. Sarkis 
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